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Blogging	about	the	Equals	Sign		
Extra!	Extra!	Read	all	about	it!	Over	the	next	few	weeks,	we	will	be	posting	a	blog	
series	about	the	equals	sign.	Posts	will	discuss	ways	to	approach	teaching	about	the	
meaning	of	the	equals	sign,	ways	children	think	about	the	equals	sign,	and	ways	the	
equals	sign	is	used	outside	of	mathematics.	We	invite	you	to	join	in	on	the	
conversation	and	share	your	opinion	about	this	very	important	topic	in	
mathematics.	
	
	
	

Sessions	at	NCTM	Regional	Conference		
This	week,	there	will	be	many	great	presentations	from	teachers	and	
researchers	involved	with	the	Foundations	for	Success	in	STEM	project	at	
the	National	Council	of	Teachers	of	Mathematics	(NCTM)	Regional	
Conference	October	18-20th	in	Orlando.	We	have	compiled	a	list	of	all	
the	presentations	that	will	be	given	by	people	who	have	been	part	of	the	
project	for	you	on	the	website	(click	here	for	the	document).	We	hope	to	
see	you	at	some	or	all	of	the	sessions.	Whether	or	not	you	can	attend	the	
sessions	in	person,	you	can	participate	through	twitter	by	following	us	
at	@teachingsolves	and	through	our	NCTM	
hashtag,	#TIPSatNCTMRegionals	

	
	
Get	Involved	
Like	us	on	Facebook,	follow	us	on	Twitter,	and	sign	up	for	T.I.P.S.	notifications	on	our	website.	We	would	love	to	see	
discussion	or	images	of	student	thinking	on	the	Facebook	page	or	Twitter	feed	so	that	we	can	keep	the	conversations	
about	mathematics	teaching	and	learning	going.	
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Contact	Us	
Robert	Schoen,	Associate	Director,	FCR-STEM	|	rschoen@lsi.fsu.edu	|	@schoenresearch	


